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Tuesday 7th November 2017 
Dear Parents, 
 
Remembrance and Poppy Appeal 
Reverend James led a special service in church for all of our pupils 
and staff this morning. We remembered the fallen soldiers from 
the local parish and laid poppies in their memory. Reverend James 
asked the children ‘is it right to fight?’ and we heard some very 
insightful answers from pupils.  
 

Please can children have spare change in school this 
week as we have poppies to exchange for a small 
donation to the Royal British Legion.  
 
 
Thinking Skills Challenge 
 
 

Weekly Challenge 2: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Diary dates 

Wednesday 8th November Parent consultations 5.30pm - 7.30pm 

Thursday 9th November Parent consultations 2pm-5pm (Buttercups 9am – 5pm) 

Friday 1st December Non-uniform day followed by FOTS Christmas Fair 

Thursday 12th December 4:30pm – 6:30pm: FOTS Christmas Disco 

Wednesday 13th December  2pm Willow and Oakwood Christmas Show: afternoon performance  



West Sussex County Council 

Thursday  14th December  2:30pm Buttercups and Poppy Christmas Concert: performance to parents 

Thursday  14th December  6pm Willow and Oakwood Christmas Show: evening performance  

Monday 18th December 1pm Christmas Parties at school 

Tuesday 19th December 9am Christmas Service in Church – everybody welcome 

Tuesday 19th December Last day of term for pupils 

Wednesday 20th December School closed for INSET 

 
Kind regards, 
Scott Reece 


